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Dear SA Senators

I wish to put it on record that I am in support of the bill being brought to you for consideration that
 would require a landowner's express (written) permission before any corporate 'fracking' (or works
 related to fracking) could take place, or be approved to take place, on their land.  

I am not convinced of the safety of 'fracking' and, in order to counteract the huge leverage of mining
 corporations, who have no real interest in any future, post-mining use of the land, landowners really
 need this basic protection. 

I trust you will put the food security of our great state before short term financial gain and support the
 required aspects of this bill.
 

Best regards
Wendy Burrill
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